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January 9, 2018 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Please except this letter as confirmation that the project in question will not affect any existing trees on the property. 
This is provided as a clarification in response to the department of transportation report. Also, we waive our right to 
submit any further supplemental material. 
 
Thanks, 
 
John Linam Jr AIA 
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